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RCCDSB Kindergarten Registration Opens January 20th, 2025

Renfrew County, ON – The Renfrew County Catholic District School Board (RCCDSB) is
excited to announce that Kindergarten Registration opens on January 20th for the 2025-2026
school year.

The Renfrew County Catholic District School Board offers publicly-funded Catholic education,
open to all families seeking a faith based education for their children. Parents and guardians of
children who will be four years old by December 31, 2025, are invited to register their child for
Kindergarten at their local Catholic school during this registration period.

The registration period is January 20th, 2025 - January 31, 2025.

To register your child, please prepare the following documents:

● Child's birth certificate
● Proof of address (e.g., utility bill or property tax bill)
● Baptismal certificate or submission of the Non-Catholic Admissions Form
● Immunization records
● Your child’s citizenship or immigrant papers

During the registration period, families will have the opportunity to:

● Meet the school principal
● Tour the school
● Learn about the Kindergarten program and curriculum

"We are thrilled to welcome our newest learners to the RCCDSB family," said Derek Lennox,
Superintendent of Education. "Our Kindergarten program provides a strong foundation for your
child's academic and personal success. We encourage all families to inquire during the
registration period and learn more about what our schools have to offer."

The RCCDSB is committed to providing a high-quality Catholic education that nurtures the
whole child – spiritually, intellectually, physically, emotionally, and socially. We look forward to
welcoming your child to our Kindergarten program!

For more information, please visit:   https://rccdsb.ca/register/
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